
Guidelines

Annual stickers are required to use the recycling center and swap shed. Fees apply for some
hard-to-manage materials. Stickers are no longer required for hard to manage items. Do not
leave any items on the property when the center is closed. For more information email us. Bulk
waste collections are held bi-annually and fees are charged to cover the cost of hauling and
processing. In the event of a snowstorm that causes local schools to be closed on a Wednesday,
the Recycling Center will also be closed.

Supporting Documents

Bulk Waste Day Pricelist 119.5 KB

Complete Recycling Center Guidelines 329.44 KB

https://www.hardwick-ma.gov/recycling-center/page/guidelines
https://www.hardwick-ma.gov/email-contact/node/786/field_email/contact_information
https://www.hardwick-ma.gov/media/3616
https://www.hardwick-ma.gov/media/3611

